
 
 
            Media Review (No. 25/2003) 
 
Prepared by the Office of University Development and Public Affairs 
 
A total of 137 substantive news reports mentioning UST were collected. 
** denotes items involving OUDPA in providing information or statements 
upon enquiries, issuing media invitation, issuing press releases, or 
setting up interviews. 
 
 
1.    UST scientists have developed a new class of electrorheological 
(ER) fluids 
      that breaks the world record for the solid strength of ER fluids** 
 
            The breakthrough was published in the 5 October issue of 
Nature 
            Materials, and a media presentation was held on 8 October to 
release 
            the findings. 
            15 clippings (6-9/10). 
 
2.    UST Students' Union organized an auction to raise funds for the 
University** 
            President CHU donated a cap with his autograph and raised 
HK$1,100. 
            4 clippings (29/9-9/10). 
 
3.    Prof Lawrence LAU, Vice-Chancellor-designate of CU, called for 
widespread 
      consultation on the proposed merger between UST and CU 
            22 clippings (21/9-9/10). 
 
4.    Prof Francis LUI (ECON) commented on economic issues 
            15 clippings (26/9-9/10). 
 
5.    UST ranked 73 according to a ranking on MBA programs conducted by 
the 
      Economist Intelligence Unit 
            7 clippings (27/9-9/10). 
 
6.    UST will confer honorary doctorates on five distinguished persons 
in 
      recognition of their academic achievements and contributions to 
society** 
            8 clippings (8/10). 
 
7.    The Fok Ying Tung Foundation donated HK$30 million to UST to 
supports its 
      academic and research development** 
            Oriental Daily News (8/10) and Sing Tao Daily News (7/10). 
 
8.    The 2003 Nobel Prize in Physics was awarded to three scientists 
for their 
      pioneering contributions to the theory of superconductors and 
superfluids. 



            President CHU as an authority on high temperature 
superconductivity was 
            featured in the reports. 
            Oriental Daily News and The Sun (8/10). 
 
9.    Scientific collaboration between Hong Kong and Shenzhen after the 
signing 
      of CEPA 
            Shenzhen Special Zone Daily (8/10). 
 
10.    UST Students' Union invited Dr Alice LAM, Chairman of UGC, to 
attend a forum 
       on the proposed merger 
            10 clippings (26/9-7/10). 
 
11.    Prof Lionel NI (COMP) commented on the pool of IT talents for the 
future 
       of Hong Kong 
            Hong Kong Economic Journal (7/10). 
 
12.    News supplement on Employers Forum, hosted by the eight 
UGC-funded tertiary 
       institutions 
            Hong Kong Economic Times (6/10) and Ta Kung Pao (4/9). 
 
13.    Dr Yan XU (ISMT) commented on telecommunications industry 
            3 clippings (30/9-6/10). 
 
14.    Infection control devices developed by UST ** 
            Dr Joseph KWAN (SEPO) was interviewed. 
            TVB Pearl-Pearl Report (5/10). 
 
15.    UST ranked third in a study on the eight publicly-funded 
universities in 
       Hong Kong released in the October issue of the Hong Kong Economic 
Journal 
       Monthly 
            13 clippings (30/9-4/10). 
 
16.    Dr Ngok MA (SOSC) commented on political issues 
            4 clippings (26/9-4/10). 
 
17.    Prof K C CHAN (DBM) commented on the deficit 
            8 clippings (1-4/10). 
 
18.    A flea market carnival organized by House V 
            The Sun (4/10). 
 
19.    According to a news report, university heads will not support a 
government 
       proposal to admit 10% of F.6 students as a first step towards the 
 
       implementation of a four-year university program 
            Sing Tao Daily News (3/10). 
 
20.    Dr Larry QIU (ECON) commented on the rate of the renminbi 
            2 clippings from Apple Daily (2/10). 



 
21.    President Emeritus Chia Wei WOO wrote on faculty appointment and 
promotion 
            Wen Wei Po (2/10). 
 
22.    Radica Systems Ltd, a UST start-up, won the HP/Intel/MCVF 
Innovative Mobile 
       e-Services Award 
            HK Business (Oct 2003). 
 
23.    Admission results of the JUPAS programs 
            4 clippings (23-30/9). 
 
24.    Personal profile of Rachel NGAI, a UST alumnus who is currently a 
lecturer 
       of the London School of Economics and Political Science** 
            3 clippings (29/9). 
 
25.    Prof Leonard CHENG (ECON) commented on the local economy 
            Metro (29/9). 
 
26.    UST Students' Union launched a pilot school bus service 
            Ming Pao Daily News (29/9). 
 
27.    UST would submit a proposal to the Government on the 
establishment of a 
       technology high school on campus 
            Ming Pao Daily News (27/9). 
 
28.    Dr Charles NG (CIVL) received the 2002 Mao Yisheng Award 
            Wen Wei Po (22/9). 
 
29.    A columnist wrote on UST's cyber university 
            Ta Kung Pao (8/9). 
 
30.    UST has developed a UV detector that can monitor UV exposure 
anytime, 
       anywhere** 
            East Week (3/9) and Hong Kong Beauty Magazine (September 
2003) 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
Because of restrictions on photocopying newspaper articles, OUDPA is 
unable to provide clippings for photocopying. Most of the clippings are 
however available in  HKUST News Clippings Online 
(http://library.ust.hk/cgi/db/newsclip.pl) through the Library's 
subscription to the WiseNews service. Enquiries can be made to the media 
unit of OUDPA at x8555 or x6306. 
 


